
From: THOMAS W DUNCAN JR
To: Michael Behrendt; Karen Edwards
Cc: Firoze Katrak; Anne Duncan
Subject: Wooden Nutmeg’s Variance Request and LLR Request
Date: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 1:04:48 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

We support the Wooden Nutmeg Variance request to the Zoning Board of Adjustment, and the Lot Line Revision
request to the Planning Board.

Tom & Anne Duncan
Property owners 560 Bay Road, Durham, NH
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